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Interior Health seeking qualified health-care providers to help with 
COVID-19 immunizations 

 
IH Wide – Interior Health is seeking qualified health-care workers to provide COVID-19 immunizations 
and to provide support at immunization clinics throughout the region.  
 
Qualified health-care providers may include: 
 

• Retired nurses 
• Midwives 
• Practicing and non-practicing physicians 
• Nursing students 
• Dentists 
• Dental hygienists 
• First responders, including paramedics and firefighters 
• Chiropractors  

Qualified health-care providers residing in the Interior Health region who are interested in helping with 
the province’s continuing immunization efforts are encouraged to reach out to Interior Health by visiting: 
https://ihimmunizers.myhealthinfo.ca.   
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